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NOTICE OF CANCELATION
12/4 Tree Board Meeting Cancelled
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following Lake Forest Park Tree Board meeting is cancelled:
Wednesday, December 4, 2019
7:00pm – 9:00pm
Lake Forest Park City Hall

The next Tree Board meeting is a special meeting tentatively scheduled for either Tuesday December 10, 2019 or Wednesday December 11, 2019 and will be noticed according to the Open Public Meetings Act.
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